
Use this graphic organizer with the First Chapter Friday videos on YouTube from the Word Nerd.

AR Reading Level: 5.1                               Lexile Level: 760L

I want to read this book:   YES / NO

Here is a little background information about our First Chapter
Friday title and its creator. Feel free to add your own notes and

thoughts in the bottom box. 

 *
 F

I
R

S
T

 C
H

A
P
T

E
R

 F
R

I
D

A
Y
  

*
  

F
I
R

S
T

 C
H

A
P
T

E
R

 F
R

I
D

A
Y
  

*
  

F
I
R

S
T

 C
H

A
P
T

E
R

 F
R

I
D

A
Y
  

*
 

Name Date

Do you need something? Mac can get it
for you. He and his best friend and
business manager, Vince. Their methods
might sometimes run afoul of the law,
or at least the school code of conduct,
but if you have a problem, if no one
else can help, and if you can pay him,
Mac is on your side. His office is
located in the East Wing boy's
bathroom, fourth stall from the high
window. And business is booming. Or at
least it was, until this particular
Monday. Because this Monday is when
Mac and Vince find out that the
trouble with solving everyone else's
problems is there's no one left to
solve yours.

The school setting; fast-paced,
cinematic, and funny story; and
engaging voice make The Fourth Stall a
perfect classroom read.

This is the 1st book in a series (of 3). 

Who Wrote It?What's It About?

WHAT I THINK

The Fourth Stall

by Chris Rylander

Chris lives in Chicago, Illinois.

Read Aloud Video


